
 
          

 

To: Gráinne Perkins, Interim OPA Director  
CC: Nelson Leese, Interim OPA Assistant Director of Investigations & Legal Affairs  
From: Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: March 25, 2022 
Re:  Partial Certification Memo for Case Number: 2021OPA-0388 

 
Partial Certification Memo   

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case number 2021OPA-0388.  This case is certified as thorough 
and objective.  Unfortunately, according to IAPro, the 5 Day Notification was sent out 8/31/2021 rather 
than being sent out by the required date of 8/27/2021.  Accordingly, OIG cannot certify this case as 
timely.       

 

Respectfully,  

 

____________________________ 

Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist  

                           


